National Forum on Adding, Update and Expanding Comprehensive Stroke
Centres for Hospitals and Health Systems

On March 23-24, a national symposium in Washington, D.C., will focus on
measuring the long-term financial benefits of stroke centres and services. The
symposium is sponsored by the Joint Commission on Accreditation of Healthcare
Organizations (JCAHO).

Speakers include Dr. Mark Alberts of Northwestern Memorial Hospital, Dr.
Howard Kirshner of Vanderbilt Stroke Center, Dr. Rafael H. Llinas of Johns
Hopkins Bayview Medical Center and others.

The forum will provide an intimate environment to focus on how to integrate the
latest in revolutionary care, technology and treatment options for stroke.

Registration: $1,895. (US) per person, including luncheons, receptions and a
documentation package. Early registration is $1,595. per person until Jan. 13.
The documentation package for the meeting can also be purchased for $615,
which will cover all that took place in the two-day forum.

Questions can be directed to Michael Rosenberg, National Event Coordinator,
at 1-312-780-0700, ext. 123.

Information is also available on the website www.acius.net



